LIFESPAN REPRESESNTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, JANUARY 2017
Jan. 7, 8
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
2017


What will this New Year and new administration bring?  We have no crystal balls to see into the future, but we are hopeful. Hopeful that people who have a reverence life and acknowledge the need to protect it will be a strong voice in the next twelve months.  Hopeful that their voices, and ours, will bring about a change in the attitudes that permit violence toward all human life.


Jan. 14, 15
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Remembrance Candles

On the evening of January 21st, please light a candle, or several candles, and display them outdoors as a reminder of the lives lost to abortion.  Literally millions of lives have been lost and millions of families have been touched by this decision.  If you would like candle kits, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.  

Jan 21, 22
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
 Roe v Wade

Each year that passes means more and more people live in our country who do not know the full impact of this wretched decision.  That is why we march in Washington D C each year—we must not forget and we must work to stop the impact of Roe v Wade.  This year eight buses full of area young people are leaving on January 26th to go to Washington to say that a million abortions a year are  not to be tolerated and must stop!  Please pray for their safe journey and that they will find hearts and minds in Washington who will listen.
Jan 28, 29
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Special Needs Children

Finally---several major companies have discovered that children with special needs, for instance Down syndrome, make great models for advertising their clothing lines.  Pats on the back to OshKosh, Kmart, Fisher Price, McDonalds, Target, Zulily and The Gap for realizing that families are made up of all kinds of people, each with their own special abilities.
